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January 22,2018

Thomas J. Tobin, PhD

127 Presidents Drive

State College, PA 16803

Dear Tom,

Many thanks of appreciation for your outstanding and entertaining three hour
presentation on January 9 to our faculty within the School of Health Professions at

Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center. Your discussion about universal design

and copyright law was insightful and educational. Aside from the glowingly positive

evaluations of your presentation, many faculty have subsequently told me that they
have implemented your ideas into their face-to-face and online courses. This was

faculty development at its best.

Thanks again for sharing your ideas, tips, wisdom and experience with us. Our students

will be the ultimate beneficiaries.

Best regards,

Steve
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Steven Sawyer, PT, Ph.D.

Professor and Chair, Department of Rehabilitation Sciences

Associate Dean for Faculty Development
School of Health Professions

Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center
Lubbock, TX

3601 4th Street STOP 6223 | Lubbock, Texas 79430-62231T 806.743.3226 | F 806.743.2189


